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Dear Friends,  

Since the Courts will require the contact details of Barristers (telephone and mobile numbers, 

email and office address) to reschedule cases, the Bar Council will be communicating to the Courts 

the contact details of all those members who have signed the consent form allowing publication 

of their details on the MBA App, MBA directory and MBA website (website accessible to the 

public).  

Kindly let us know by 09:00 on Monday 18 May 2020 if there are any changes to your contact 

details.  

Any member who has not signed the consent form is kindly requested to contact the Courts 

directly on numbers which will be communicated shortly to provide their contact details to the 

Courts.  

 

Varuna R Bunwaree Goburdhun 

Secretary of the Bar Council  

16 May 2020 


